
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  
 

From 3rd July to midnight on 13th August 
2018 we will be seeking your views on the 
necessary changes to address the current 

operational pressures across our maternity 
service. 

We would like to hear from local people, and 
we are particularly seeking the views of 

women and families who have recently used, 
or are currently being supported by our 

maternity service to understand how we can 
best meet their needs. 

In order to gather this information, we will be 
undertaking a number of engagement events 

across Shropshire. 
If you would like to take part in one of these 

events, please contact: 
Jan Millington on 01952 565996 or 

jan.millington@sath.nhs.uk in the first 
instance for more information on how to 

reserve your place. 
 

For more information please access our engagement document at  
https://www.sath.nhs.uk/wards-services/az-services/maternity/ 
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